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Comments: It seems like the true intentions behind this are to benefit a private business rather than to benefit all

public land Owners. If this was for anything beyond Brundage monetizing public land, then it would be closed to

all motorized vehicles, including snowcats. 

 

Both Snowmobiles and skiers are the lifeblood of this community. Their patronage is needed to keep businesses

open through the winter. The only party that this change will benefit is Brundage and no one else. 

 

Additionally, this sets a bad precedent in general. If this is allowed, what's to stop the Federal Government from

taking other land use rights from their constituents?


